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/ FLORIDA POWER IIL LIGHT COMPANY

December 28, 1979

Mr. Janes P. O'Reilly, Director, Region II
Office of Inspection and Enforcerrent
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory CcmIission
101 Marietta Street, Suite 3100
Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

Re: RII:JPO
Docket Nos. 50-250, 50-251 and
50-335

As discussed with ~srs. Elrod and Dyer of your staff, our response
to I. E. Bulletin No. 79-02, Revision 2 willbe submitted by January
4, 1980 for Turkey Point Units 3 and,4 and St. Lucie Unit 1. Please
feel free to call if you have any question in this matter.

yours,

Robert E. Uhrig
Vice President
Advanced Systems 6 Technology
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cc: Harold F. Reis, Esquire
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